
Registered Nurses at Rancho Springs and Inland Valley Medical 
Centers are building our Union so we can protect our patients, 
our community and ourselves. 

We want an election free from:

•	 Forced meetings that take us away from our patients
•	 Interrogations
•	 Surveillance
•	 Distortions of the truth
•	 Discrimination based on union 

activity

Open Forum
We also propose the idea of an Open 
Forum to be scheduled prior to the 
election, in which representatives 
from both management and UNAC/
UHCP can address nurses openly and 
respectfully and answer our questions.

Rally for a Free and 
Fair Election!

Remember: Rally June 28
Election July 18 & 19

Rancho Springs 
Medical Center

25500 Medical Center Dr.
Murrieta CA 92562

Rally Details

Friday, June 28
Noon
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The Election Will Be Held on July 18 and 19!


